
 

 

 

Kaleidescopika 

What a wonderful experience for our dancers 

who attended the performance at the RRCA.  

Thanks to Mike Trapp for the pre-performance 

Pizza! 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

February News 

Reminders and Notes 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 
 Costumes have been ordered and invoices will be 

distributed this month.  Deadline for payment is 
March 1st. In order to receive costumes on time, all 
payments must be received by the deadline. 

 
 Cash, check, or credit card payments are accepted. 

Submit cash payments in a clearly marked envelope. 
If you signed the credit card authorization, costume 
charges will be made at the end of the month. The 
RRCA box office is open 9:00 – 4:30 daily. There is a 
lockbox located next to the office door. You can also 
mail payments to 114 S. Monroe Street, Monroe, MI, 
48161. Please be prompt as late payments cause a 
strain on the Theatre. 
 

 Parent observation week is approaching! Mark 
your calendar: March 4th through the 7th.  Windows 
and doors will be open for your quiet observation 
and support of your children. 

 
 Look for costume requirements for shoes and tights 

which will be handed out this month. 
 

 Plan ahead and mark your calendars for picture day 
at the Cass Street Studio which is Saturday, May 4th.   
 

 Good attendance is always necessary for the best 
dance education. As teachers begin to set dances for 
recital, weekly attendance is most appreciated. 
 

 Just a reminder that we no longer follow the Monroe 
Public school system for our snow day closings. Class 
cancellations due to inclement weather will be sent 
through text, email, and voicemail. You can also 
check the website: www.riveraisincentre.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 15th  and 16th  at the RRCA at 7:30 pm. 

Come see this amazing night of music by Jason 

Robert Brown. This show has something for 

everyone and will not disappoint.   

http://www.riveraisincentre.org/

